
 
   

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

  

 

   

 

 

    

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

  

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

What a super week we have had. After so much football success, we also had boys and girls out playing in rugby and cricket 
tournaments where we came second from a large group of schools, narrowly losing the mixed rugby final to West Vale and our boys 
cricketers only losing one group game to a very talented Northowram side while the girls gave a great account of themselves today.. 
Next week sees our Upper Site Art project continue and more sporting tournaments. School Councillors will meet with architects to 
look at plans for the area around the Lower Site, the road scheme and playground. 

YEAR 2 SATs 
 

Standard Attainment Tests will carry 
on for our Year 2 pupils during the 

week 23rd May. 
 

These tests are important! 
 

Please make sure your child has a 
good breakfast, gets plenty of sleep 
and arrives promptly every morning. 
The children have been well 
prepared for these assessments 
through their classroom leaning all 
year.  
 

However, if you require more 
information please visit: 
www.gov.uk/education/primary-
curriculum-key-stage-1-tests-and-
assessments - where previous 
assessments can be accessed or 
speak to the class teacher, who will 

be happy to help. 

ADDITIONAL ROYAL BANK HOLIDAY 
 

MONDAY 6 JUNE 
 

TRAINING DAY – TUESDAY 7 JUNE 

HALF TERM CLOSE – FRIDAY 27 MAY RE-OPEN WEDNESDAY 8 JUNE 

   
MID-SUMMER CLOSE – FRIDAY 22 JULY  

 

We break up for half term next Friday 27 May  
 

And return on Wednesday 8 June. 

R E M I N D E R 

 

YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL 
Our Year 6 children travel to Winmarleigh Hall in Preston on 
Wednesday 27 May. 
 

They will enjoy an adventure packed 3 days full of exciting 
activities and team building exercises. 
 

They will set off on Wednesday morning and return on Friday at 
approximately at 3.15pm. 
 

Those staying at school will have special treats including a trip to 
the cinema, bowling and fun at Manor Heath. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

JUBILEE CELEBRATIONS 

FRIDAY 10 JUNE 

WEAR RED, WHITE AND BLUE! 
 

Children will enjoy a day full of activities and a 
special tea party. More details to follow. 

MIDDAY SUPERVISOR 



 

NEXT STEPS FOR LIVING WITH 

On Tuesday 29 March, the Secretary of State for Health and Social Care, Sajid Javid, set out the next steps for living with 

COVID-19 in England from Friday 1 April. 

 

Free COVID-19 tests will continue to be available for specific groups, including eligible patients and NHS staff, once universal 

testing offer ends on Friday 1 April. 

Update guidance will advise: 

 

 Adults with symptoms of a respiratory infection, and who have a high temperature or feel unwell, should try to 

stay at home and avoid contact with other people until they feel well enough to resume normal activities and they 

no longer have a high temperature 

 

 Children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and avoid contact 

with other people. They can go back to school, college or childcare when they no longer have a high temperature, 

and they are well enough to attend 

 

 Adults with a positive COVID-19 test result should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people for 5 

days, which is when they are most infectious. For children and young people aged 18 and under, the advice will be 

3 days. 

CHILDCARE SETTINGS FROM FRIDAY 1 APRIL 2022 


